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Comments: The Trump administration doesn't appear interested in public comment, but I hope the Forest Service

listens. I strongly oppose the proposed amendments to the Northwest Forest Plan adopted in 1994. The

amendment would vastly increase clearcutting, remove protections for mature and old growth forests, and

drastically neglect our duty to protect imperiled species and local wildlife. The proposed amendment fails to

meaningfully address climate change and would likely increase the frequency and severity of wildfires in our

region in coming decades.  It would basically threaten what is most cherished about Oregon - our forests and

wildlife. Please don't let these destructive forces proceed.


